
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

For more information contact:
Chris Walsh, Operations Director
(608) 364-2929

Spring Holiday Collection

April 2, 2015 – The City of Beloit’s Public Works Department reminds residents that garbage,
recycling and yard waste collection will be collected as usual, on Friday, April 3, 2015. Again,
there will be no delay due to the Spring Holiday.

For more information call the City of Beloit’s Public Works Operations at (608) 364-2929.
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